
From: Raymond Yee 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 May 2020 12:17 PM
To: Dwyer, Ellie
Subject: RE: AA1000479 - MTAA interim authorisation - Request for information [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

[ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID2539479]

Dear Ellie 

The Binding Site Pty Ltd is a member of  Pathology Technology Australia and we are regularly updated with 
newsletters by CEO Dean Whiting.   

 

We have not had to enter into any conduct related to the TPA exemption, and have not yet needed to 
exercise the proposed conduct and that if such a situation arises, the ACCC will be informed. 

 
 

Best regards, 
 
Ray 
 
Raymond Yee 
General Manager ANZ 
 

Mobile:              Office: +61 2 9805 0407 
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